
From:   warren Ziegler   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   June 20, 2013

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Serafini,

    I was anticipating using upper sideband, but I am flexible on this, if NTIA prefers that I use lower
sideband that can easily be accommodated.

Sincerely,
Warren Ziegler


